
LAPP & APEX pension changes 

Dear APEX Member, 

Recently, the Local Authorities Pension Plan (LAPP) announced changes to the pension plan.  

APEX is a supplementary pension plan to LAPP, so it must be maintained as the same type of pension 
plan. This means minor changes will be made to the APEX Supplementary Pension Plan to bring it into 
alignment with the changes made to LAPP. 

Changes to LAPP 
LAPP has sent a notice to plan administrators advising that the new normal form of pension for 
members with a pension partner will be the ‘Joint Lifetime Reduced by 1/3 on the member death only’. 
These changes will result in members not seeing their pension payment reduced due to their pension 
partner pre-deceasing them. This change will come into effect on January 1, 2024.   

Changes to APEX 

As you are required to elect the same form of pension for APEX as LAPP, the APEX Supplementary 
Pension Plan will be updated to align with LAPP’s normal form of pension. APEX will continue to evolve 
to meet the retirement needs and equity expectations of its stakeholders. 

Please contact us with your questions via e-mail or by calling 310-MUNI from anywhere in Alberta. 

https://www.lapp.ca/page/whats-new/02f2a821-89da-4b8a-eebc-08db8163dbe9
mailto: retirement@abmunis.ca

